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Mr. President,
Poland would like to thank the delegation of Senegal for the national report and for the participation in the fourth cycle of the UPR process. 
We commend the Government of Senegal for the attention paid to issue of maternal, infant and child health and for the progress achieved in this field. 
The Polish delegation would like to present the following recommendations to the Government of Senegal:

· to strengthen the national human rights institution ie. the Senegalese Human Rights Committee by providing sufficient financial resources and adopting the Paris Principles;
· [bookmark: _GoBack]to harmonize national legislation on the rights of the child with international standards, especially in regard to the right to education, corporal punishment and child marriage



I thank you,


